Download Lenten resources for
adults and kids (in English and
Spanish), sign up for Lenten Text

messages, or join our book club
here.

UTO is now taking orders for
Spring/Summer materials. You
can order your kits here by April
10th for shipping by May 1.
These materials focus on
gratitude for things becoming
new.

Don't forget that UTO has a

free program for congregations
to use called Waves of

Gratitude. Learn more (or
download the resources) here.
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Announcing the Triennial Focus

for grants: all three years will be
inspired by scripture and
tradition. Beginning with the
2026 UTO Grant Focus on
Justice and Bridging Divides.
Find out more here.

Be sure to see the full newsletter
for an update from a 2024 Grant
to Ecuador Litoral for their project
to build a school for migrant
children and their plans to
continue to support students and
their families.
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Register your parish
here

This Lent we're not offering our
usual virtual race, but we are
welcoming support for EMM. To
donate to support EMM this Lent,
who we are partnering with for all
our Lenten materials, click here.

We are still waiting on our final
Ingathering report for 2024 but
hope to release it and our annual
report next month.

Order UTO Materials
here
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